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To whom it may concern, 
 
Re: Fantastic Morley’s Chicken, 307 Stanstead Road 
 
I have previously written you to raise my strong objection to the alcohol license Fantastic Morley's has 
applied for. My original objection stands unchanged, and therefore I am repeating my objection in writing.  
 
I  am writing to you about the licensing application for this chicken shop to sell alcohol from their premises.  
I very strongly object to the licensing application to sell alcohol from this premises, and even more during 
the very late hours it has applied for, namely, Sunday-Thursday 1100-0200 and Friday-Saturday 1100-
0300. 
 
The shop is located in a heavily residential area, with a lot of families with young infants and children in the 
streets immediately around the shop. I personally have an 11-month-old boy, and both my neighbours on 
either side have children aged between 1 and 6.  
 
The chicken shop already causes a nuisance in the area, as there is constant littering of food packaging 
outside the shop and up the street; discarded food which attracts foxes and vermin; and their customers 
parking on red lines whilst going in to order, which is a safety hazard for people crossing the road and 
drivers entering or exiting the street. 
 
In granting this license there will be a huge detriment to the: 
- Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
- Prevention of Public Nuisance 
- Protection of Children from Harm 
- Public Safety 
 
The granting of an alcohol license, and a late-night one at that, will surely draw in late-night and likely 
inebriated revellers. This will exacerbate the issue of littering, noise and anti-social behaviour when families 
are likely to be disturbed as they are asleep.  
 
There is no existing late-night leisure activity in the area, which is something I want to be maintained. The 
street already has a massive problem with fly-tipping and overflowing bins, specifically on Ravensbourne 
Road at the shop. I have often reported fly-tipping through Fix My Street App. I also have felt unsafe 
coming home, specifically after dusk, when there are people hanging out on the street outside the shop and 
near the dark pathway to the flats above the shops.  
 
The granting of a late-night alcohol license to the chicken shop at the bottom of my street will detrimentally 
affect my family’s quality of life by increasing nuisance, crime, littering, anti-social behaviour and will make 
it unsafe for my child.  
 
Again, I can't reiterate enough how strongly I feel that this would be disastrous for my street, my family and 
my community.  
 
Regards,  
 

 


